
16th-21st of March - Bring A Friend Week  
The second last week of term 1 is Bring A Friend Week. 
This is a fun filled week where you can share your passion 
for dance with your friends. Make sure to grab an invita-
tion from your teacher so your friend can fill it out before 
they come to class. 
This week is also an exciting chance for all our PBS stu-
dents to try out other classes for their age within the 
school!  

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

TERM 1  2020 NEWSLETTER 

March 23rd-28th - Open week  
From Monday 23rd until Saturday 28th March you can 
bring a family member to watch you dance during your 
weekly classes. 

Tuesday April 14th - Term 2 starts 
We have a two week holiday for Easter, starting the 29th of March, returning for an exciting term 
2 from Tuesday April 14th 

It is our absolute pleasure to warmly 
welcome everyone back to dancing for 
the year here at Peninsula Ballet School 
for 2020. We are so excited to see so 
many students returning to the school, 
as well as all the new faces joining us 
this year. If you see any of our new 
dancers make sure to say hello and 
make them feel welcome! 

WELCOME BACK! 



CONTACT DETAILS 

www.peninsulaballetschool.com.au  

Studio Address: 18 Virginia Street, Mornington, Vic 3931  

Mobile: 0407 302 441  

Postal Address: Mt Eliza: 69 Walkers Rd, Mt Eliza, Vic 3930  

Email: catemepbs@gmail.com  

 CONNECT WITH US! 

Like us on facebook! 

PeninsulaBalletSchool 

 

On our newly refurbished website we will be regularly  
updating our members information including newsletters,  
timetables and important dates. To access this information,  
scroll down to the bottom of our website and in the quick  
links section you will find a link to the PBS Members portal. 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE! 
https://www.peninsulaballetschool.com.au 

ORDER YOUR PHOTOS NOW 

Photos and DVD’s from our 2019 photo day and 
performances are still available to order. Photo’s 
from photo day are on display within the studio 
and in albums. If you’d like to see the pictures  
taken at the performance, ask you’re teacher as 
these are in albums at the studio. Photo order 
forms can be filled out at the studio, just ask your 
teacher! 
 


